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POLICYHOLDER NOTICE - FLORIDA 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR OUR FLORIDA POLICY HOLDERS 
 
As a result of legislation which was signed into law effective July 1, 2013, commercial insurers are permitted to deliver 
insurance policies electronically in Florida. Electronic transmission of a policy constitutes delivery of the policy under 
Florida statute 627.421 unless the insured communicates in writing or electronically to the insurer that it does not agree to 
electronic delivery. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you that you have the right to receive your policy via United States mail rather than 
via electronic transmission by notifying us that you do not agree to electronic delivery. 
 
To request delivery of your policy by United States mail or if you have any questions, please contact your CNA 
independent agent or broker. 


